
COVID-19 Headlines 

  UPDATES TO THE VISITOR POLICY 
The State of New York recently issued new guidance regarding visitors, and 

we have updated our policies accordingly. You can find more information here. 

  PPE UPDATE
New gowns will be introduced this week. These have been evaluated as safe 

and effective by our infection-prevention, life-safety, and other clinical experts. 

You can find more information about them here, and you can find information 

about all our PPE items here.

  NEW AD CAMPAIGN
There is a new ad campaign honoring members of our Mount Sinai family.  
The campaign, which you can see here, is an acknowledgement of  

your heroism and your humanity.
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https://www.mountsinai.org/about/covid19/staff-resources/policies
https://www.mountsinai.org/files/MSHealth/Assets/HS/About/Coronavirus/New-Gown-Announcement.pdf
https://www.mountsinai.org/files/MSHealth/Assets/HS/About/Coronavirus/PPE-Directory.pdf
https://www.mountsinai.org/lp/ad-campaign?utm_source=vanityURL&utm_medium=vanityURL&utm_campaign=adcampaign

